
Dear Sirs 
 
I'm against auction time profile for the EU Emissions Trading System.  
It's not fair to change rules of a treaty during it lasts. It's against  the law. Poland economy is based 
on coal which according to ETS is the  worst fuel in the mean of to the value of CO2 emission. Higher 
prices of  EU ETS units will cause hundred of thousents of people loose their work  because their 
factories would be closed and moved to countries not  belonging to ETS. On the other hand there 
are no real proofs for CO2  produced in factories influence on climate changes. Please remember 
that  ETS unit price is the same in all countries belonging to this system,  while wages/GCP per capita 
in Poland are one of the smallest in EU which  simply means we are poor country. Please take care 
about it. 
 
Best Regards 
 


